
De: Emilio Santisteban emiliosantisteban@gmail.com
Asunto: Re: Hallo Robert
Fecha: April 13, 2014 at 6:56 PM

Para: Robert Hobl robert.hobl@aon.at

Dear Robert. 

It is very good news that you contact Manuela and Helga. Helga is very enthusiastic cook and Manuela has many "secret" of cooking of 
northern Peru. Is very well that you will share international cuisine with they. 

You and I must prepare for you to show me how to make your work and I show you how to make my work there in Vienna. 
(http://media.wix.com/ugd/f9843c_c242abb8c1ed40c187f58848cbcd3061.pdf)

A big hug. 

Emilio
www.emiliosantisteban.org
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